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September 26, 2013 
 
       
      
Rasheeda Lilley 
586 Hazel Street North 
Saint Paul MN 55119 
 
VIA EMAIL:  leelahlil@gmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 586 Hazel Street North 
 
Dear Ms. Lilley: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 24, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant your appeal on the 
condition that the first floor east bedroom and 2nd floor bedroom windows are repaired and the 
heating source in the 2nd floor bedroom is removed by October 31, 2013.  Please note that you 
can no longer be able to use the 2nd floor room as a sleeping room.   If the repairs mentioned 
are addressed, the revocation can be lifted and you can continue occupancy of the building and 
inspector can re-issue the other items as a referral. 
 
If you wish to appeal further, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, 
October 16, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Sean Westenhofer (email) 
 Carrington Property Services, PO Box 145 Hudson WI 54016 
 Kimberly Henry and Marek Kopec, Public Housing Agency 
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